
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             27th January 2019  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 
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Next Weekend our Music Programme recommences at St Carthage’s               
Weekend Masses! 

Saturday 2nd February:  
 Vigil Mass at 6.00pm 
➢ Douglas Lawrence will play our heritage pipe organ. 

 

Sunday 3rd February:  
 Family Mass at 10.00am: 
➢  Morag Frazer A.M (Music Coordinator).  
➢ Dr. Berise Heasly (Keyboard).  
➢ Juliette Hughes (Soloist).  
➢ Rick Norwood (Guitar).  

 
 
 Student Mass at 5.00pm: 
➢ St Carthage’s Music Group.  

 

Next Sunday Evening 10th February: 
 * An ensemble from The Australian Chamber Choir will sing at the 5.00pm 

Student Mass.  
 



 

Welcome back to all our parishioners and friends of 
St Carthages. 

Hopefully the holiday break has refreshed us as we 
face another supportive year together! 

 

Meets again at The Parish House on Monday 04th 

February 2019.  

The Agenda will fine tune and approve a Council 

Constitution that will facilitate the life of the Parish 

now and for the years to come. 

Feedback is most welcome to 

Sr Heather (Chair) Parish Council stcarthages@bigpond.com. 

 

The Committee will meet on 
Wednesday 30th January 2019. 
Our committee led by 
Richard Olive, will set the 
Parish Budget for 2019. 
This will be audited later in the year. 
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ROTARY BOOK FAIR  

ON SATURDAY 23 MARCH & SUNDAY 24 MARCH 2019. 

Final Call for Books, CDs & DVD’s 
Closes at end of February  

Please drop your books, 
vinyls, CDs, DVDs you no 
longer read, look at /listen 
to etc. into the Donation 

Box located in the church porch. 

An opportunity to help these great Rotary 
Community Projects – Youth Mental Health Programs 

Thank you again for your support to the Rotary Club 
of Carlton- we are there for humanity and our 
community. 

 

Parish Submission to Plenary Council 

of The Australian Church 

Richard and Jan Curtain have facilitated a series of 

discussion groups with a view of making parish life in 

Australia more collegial and consultative. 

Further opportunities for input will be offered soon. 

 



 

The group resumes on Thursday 14th 

February at 7:30pm 

30 Bayles Street, 

Parkville  

  

Normal People  

By 

Sally Rooney 
Enquiries:  

Evan John  
0407 545 413 
 

New readers really welcome to this happy set of readers! 
 

The group already met this month and welcomed every one 

back! 

Next meeting is on Tuesday 19th February at 10:00am 

30 Bayles Street, Parkville 

 
Enquiries:  

Carolyn Stapleton 0401 732 415 

New readers always welcome to join this warm welcoming 

group! 



 

Our organizing committee has been 
planning and arranging speakers for 2019 

Dennis Green is coordinator and has organized for Fr. Noel Connelly 
to present on update on what is happening with The Australian 
Plenary Council to be held in 2020. 

Our submissions hopefully will help facilitate renewed perspectives 
in the life of our Church in the years before us. 

One pressing issue to be examined is “Will the Bishops listen to 
what ideas are being prepared and refined for this Council” 

A strategic member of the facilitating team, Fr. Noel Connelly will 
address these issues. 

Wednesday 6th March at 8.00pm at the old "Pumphouse Hotel” now 
called St Andrews Hotel in Nicholson Street, Fitzroy 

  

 

The renewal of paths and a public facilities 

work at St Carthage’s Church commenced 

on Thursday 24th January 2019.  

Parishioner Robert Simione is our architect 

and Gary Utri will be our coordinating 

builder. 

Occupational Health and Safety regulations 

will be in place, with a temporary toilet available on the Brunswick side of 

the Church.  



Call for Volunteer 
Sunday Collection 

Counters for this year! 
 We wish to draw up a new roster of 

counters for this year 
 

The roster will 
commence in February 

 We need 3 counters to count the collection 
money after the 5pm Sunday Mass. 
 We hope to have enough volunteers that means a 
roster turn every two months. 

 Counting usually takes between forty minutes 
and one hour. 

 We plan to have a thank you drinks in February 
that will bring our volunteers together. We will also 
give a practical demonstration of the counting 
procedure. 
 Old and new counters please let Fr. Elligate know 
that you wish to help out. 



  


